Letter of Understanding
Between and By
Teamsters Local 214

And
Vassar Public Schools

The parties have agreed that for the 2019-2020 School Year, the Secretarial bargaining
unit will receive on August 23, 2019, a one (§1.00) dollar wage adjustment to all steps of
Article 18 — Schedule “A”. In addition the parties have further agreed that the future
wage re-openers will be eliminated for (2020-21 and 2021-22).
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